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Receiving Baptism 
 

First grader, Mehlani Garcia, and her younger brother  
Bobby received the sacrament of Baptism following 

the Children’s Mass on Sunday, September 29th.                    
Congratulations to Mehlani and her family.  May you 

be filled with God’s grace.  

Monday, October 7th  
NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, October 8th  
 NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday, October 9th  
Mass @ 8:15 

5th Grade WET fieldtrip 

Friday, October 11th  
Lion’s Club Vision & Hearing Screenings 

September 2024 100 CLUB WINNERS 

 $200: Scott/Sharon Bird; $100: Jordan/Tiann 

Colwell, Brooke Tran, Sandy Butcher; $65: 
Steven/Tia Alvizar; $50: Barbara Calvert, Mark/

Marsha Neiferdt, Steve Larson, Steven Klass/Tara 
Longoria, Troy/Carol Herman, Diane Anderson, 

Peter Wylie 



 

Monday, Oct 7 
 

 
NO 

SCHOOL 
 
 
 
  
Helpers:  
 
 

Tuesday, Oct 8 
 
 

NO 
SCHOOL 

 
 
 
  
Helpers:   
 
 

Wednesday, Oct 9 
 
Grilled Cheese 
Tomato Soup 
Crackers 
Peaches 
 

 

Helpers:  
Kristen Bauer 
Cassie Meza 

Thursday, Oct 10 
 
Cheese Baked Spaghetti 
Spinach Salad 
Garlic Toast 
Apples 
 
 
 
 
Helpers:  
Toni Warburton 
Tiah Alvizar 

Friday, Oct 11 
 
Mac & Cheese 
Broccoli 
Carrots 
Oranges 
 
 
  
Helpers:  
Robin Dendinger 
Susan Young 

Classroom News………... 

A Visit From 
Diocesan 

Superintendent 
 

Diocesan superintendent, 
Jordan Engle, visited St. 

Agnes on Friday, September 
26th. He came bearing a 

donation for our scholarship 
fund.  A generous trust fund 

through the diocese, 
continues to provide each of 

our diocesan Catholic 
Schools with funds for 
Catholic students.  The 

$15875 we received is helping 
6 students with scholarship.  
We are extremely grateful 

for this support. 

Celebrating Priesthood Sunday 
 

St. Agnes students led the 10:00 Mass on September 29th. Children from various grades handled all the ministries including: lectors, 
cantors, altar servers, 
greeters, ushers and 

choir members. 
Father Konka was 

honored for 
Priesthood Sunday 

and the congregation 
was invited to help 
him celebrated 35 

years in the 
priesthood at a 

doughnut reception 
following Mass. 

Discipleship Friday 
 

The first Discipleship Friday was held on Friday, September 27th.  Dressed in our new, colorful t-shirts, 
the students excitedly gathered to learn this years theme – The Marvelous Mystery – The Mass 
comes alive. Some well known detectives led 5 stations where students learned about the day’s 

virtue – patience and about how what happens in the Mass is a Mystery.  The students enjoyed a fun 
afternoon of music, prayer, snack, activity and art before closing with a fun skit and dance party.  We 

look forward to learning more about the Mass as we experience our monthly Discipleship Fridays. 

Hot Lunch Menu for October 7th, 2024 - October 11th, 2024 



What’s Happening at St. Agnes School………... 
 

   

 

 

 

Pre-K Class 

By Nicole Boness 

 Pre-K just finished their apple unit. They enjoyed, trying different apples, applesauce, apple jelly, and apple juice. 
They learned different parts of an apple, how they grow, and got make their own apple to hang out in the hallway.  
 Next, we will be starting our fall Unit. We will be going on a couple of nature walks to gather leaves and look at 
different trees. They will then make their own collage of the items they gather to signify the different aspects of fall.  We 
will be learning about different types of trees, talking about the weather changing and about the different colors of leaves.  
 Pre-K will continue to work on cutting, drawing people and writing their names. I can’t believe we are almost done 
with our 1st quarter of school. It is going by so fast. These kids have learned so much and have continued to grow socially 
with one another. In the upcoming weeks we will be learning about pumpkins, going to the pumpkin patch in Bayard, and 
making some fun Halloween crafts in class. 
 

Second Grade Class  

By Lori Svitak 

 September has come and gone!  We are supposed to be in the season of autumn but it still feels like summer!   
 We have been busy in all subjects.  In math, we are finishing Unit 3.  During this unit we learned about arrays, skip 
counting, even and odd numbers, patterns and solving simple story problems.  Our next unit, we will talk about part-part whole 
and two ways to solve addition and subtraction problems.  
 We enjoyed celebrating and learning about Johnny Appleseed.  Outside our room is a wall full of apple math 
projects.  We did apple graphing with red, green, and yellow apples.  We tasted the three kinds and graphed our favorite in our 
class.  The green apple was the winner.  We also had a tasting party with many kinds of apple products.  Some of those were apple 
butter, cider, pie, suckers, and apple cereal to name a few.  
 In art, we tried our hand at simple weaving.  Mrs. Ascherl helped us make the beautiful owls located in the hallway.    
 Mr.  Polk is helping our class learn how to use the IXL programs on the chrome books.  The students look forward to him 
coming to our room.  
 Happy Birthday to Graham Jenkins.  


